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Dear Friends,
On behalf of the people of South Carolina, I am pleased to welcome you to Charleston for the
2016 Talley-Thomas Family Reunion.

Families are the greatest bonds of love and support. Cherish this time together. Michael and I
welcome you to our great state and know that your memories will be wonderful. God bless.




